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Diary Dates 

 

 

Date       Event 

 

Wednesday 18th September 2019   KS2 Swimming Starts 

Friday 20th September 2019    Harvest Festival @ Church 1.30pm 

Tuesday 24th September 2019   Y2 Hartlebury Trip 

Wednesday 25th September 2019   Individual School Photographs 

 

Trips, Visits & Events 

 

Westacre Open Morning Thursday 19th September 2019 

 

If any Year 4 children are going to the open morning at Westacre on Thursday 19th September 

2019 can you please collect them from the Church as we have a harvest practice there and 

the children will not be in school. Thank you. 

 

Harvest Festival Friday 20th September 2019 

 

On Friday 20th September 2019 we will be holding our annual Harvest Festival in the church at 

1.30pm. If you have any Harvest Produce (tins, packets, fruit and veg etc.) please could you 

send these in on Friday and the children will take this with them to the Church. The produce 

donations stay in the Church for the Harvest Festival on Sunday and is then distributed to the 

Droitwich Food Bank. You are all welcome to join us at the service on Friday. Please collect your 

child from the church at 3pm that day. If your child attends After School Club they will be walked 

back to school by staff. 

 

Year 2 Hartlebury Museum Trip Tuesday 24th September 2019 

 

Year 2 are going to Hartlebury Museum on Tuesday 24th September 2019. If you have yet to 

pay/consent could you please do so as soon as possible. If you pay online we still require you to 

fill /send in the consent form. If you would like your child to have a sandwich from Baileys please 

remember to order it in advance. Thank you. 

 

This Week’s News 

 

Thank you for your questionnaire responses. From your feedback we have decided to do a 

fortnightly newsletter to keep you up to date. 

Pupils are coming in straight away each day. If you want to give a message to your class 

teacher, please see Mrs Moore/Mrs Pittaway at the gate or see Mrs Brown to make an 

appointment with the teacher. 
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Reminders 

 

Library books and wellies need to be brought into school for Fridays, as this is our library day and 

also, weather permitting, our ‘Wellie Friday’. All children should have a water bottle available in 

the classroom. It is important that they have a drink to help them think, and we  

encourage the children to take regular drinks. Water bottles are for sale at a cost of £1.50 from 

the school office. Please remember to have PE/forest school kids in school at all times and if you 

would like your child to have a meal from Baileys please remember to order it from them in 

advance.  

 

Exciting news...we are now on Twitter! Please follow us @Ombersley School. Please follow our 

school Facebook page too to see all the exciting events and activities that are happening in 

school. 

 

Baileys  

 

If you need to contact Baileys about school meals their number is 01527 857130. 

 

 


